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From: Student Government Leadership 
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This week’s update for the Federal and Local Student Government is as follows:  
 
Federal Student Government 

• Student Government Advisory Board met and discussed concerns revolving around Spring 
commencement in addition to the new schedule planner platform. They are also assisted in 
reviewing ideas for naming the new student engagement platform. 

• Working with Corcoran to monitor the proposed Bright Futures bill and are making plans to 
express USF student disagreement with the bill.  

• Continuing funding for student organizations and departments in the annual funding process.  
 
Claire and Gustavo can be reached at sg-president@usf.edu and sg-vicepresident@usf.edu.   
 
Local Student Government 

• CAFC voted to approve the overall budget recommendation and send it to ASRC for the next 
step in the annual budget process.  

• CAFC Chair McCloskey presented the Tampa campus CAFC budget to ASRC.  
• Created the video that will go in the Orientation Voter Registration module that will walk 

students through the registration/update process.  
• Began working on transition binders that each student staff member will give to their 

successor.  
• Submit your idea to make our campus more sustainable to the SG Green Alliance 

Competition for a chance to see it to fruition! For more information on the competition 
and application process please visit: tiny.cc/GreenSG  

• Conducted mock interviews with Street Team Interns to help prepare them for success in 
future interviews.  

• Made significant progress on our initiative to expand the SG Scholarship from last year. 
• Assistant Director Roberson led a SG Diversity Council meeting.   
• Held our SG Monthly Townhall today from 3PM-4PM. 

 
Spencer and Zach can be reached at sg-governor@usf.edu and sg-ltgovernor@usf.edu.  


